


Good Afternoon
 
The Shire of Pingelly would like to register as an area in much need of improved Mobile Phone
Coverage.
 
During the event of a fire mobile coverage is the core and most times the only communication
available in alerting Voluntary Fire Brigades they are required to attend a fire. The notification is
sent via SMS requesting attendance to the fire as well as the fire location. The Shire has no FESA
based Fire Brigade and all first deployment and action of a Fire is actioned by the Shire of Pingelly
via SMS. The Shire also sends Harvest and Movement Band notices via SMS as well. This SMS
process dose experience disruption with poor and no signal at all.
 
The Shire of Pingelly would like this request to be strongly considered and supported as at the
moment the mobile coverage is not reliable. The Shire holds this request in high regard and
upmost importance and also would be very supportive of providing land for the erection of a tower
in our Town.
 
If you would like any further information please feel free to contact me as required and I look
forward to any comments you may have.
 
Regards  
 
 
Gavin Pollock
Chief Executive Officer
 
17 Queen Street, Pingelly WA 6308

Web: www.pingelly.wa.gov.au
 
Pingelly – People and Progress
 
"Disclaimer by the Shire of Pingelly:  This email message and any attached files is private and confidential. If you are not the
intended recipient, please advise us by return email immediately, and delete the email and any attachments without using or
disclosing the contents in any way. The views expressed in this email are those of the author, and do not represent those of the
Shire of Pingelly unless this is clearly indicated.  You should scan this email and any attachments for viruses. The Shire of
Pingelly accepts no liability  for any direct or indirect damage or loss resulting from the use of any attachments to this email."
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